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1 message 

bperson03@sbcglobal.net <bperson03@sbcglobal.net> 
To: planning@edcgov.us, "evan.mattes@edcgov.us" <evan.mattes@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 7:49AM 

It is my understanding that the applicant has requested to address the Commission 
about the proposed cell sites at today's meeting. My understanding was that no public 
comment was to be allowed, and if the applicant is able to address the Commission, it 
seems contrary to the purpose of the meeting, and unfair to allow comments from the 
applicant and not from the public. 
Please stick to the agenda as previously scheduled,and if comments are to be heard by 
the Commission allow the public to have time to redress the issues which have been 
presented before. The appearance of impropriety may be of concern to many of the 
people who have taken an interest in fighting against these cell sites! 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Bruce Person 

Sent from my Verizon ASUS Tablet 
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